ITEM 15

LONDON BOROUGH OF HARROW

COUNCIL MEETING
-
  


16 FEBRUARY 2012 

QUESTION WITH NOTICE 

A period of up to 15 minutes is allowed for the asking of written questions by Members of Council of a Member of the Executive or the Chairman of any Committee.
Questioner:

Councillor Paul Osborn
Asked of:
Councillor Bill Stephenson (Leader of the Council and Portfolio Holder for Finance and Business Transformation)
Responded to by:
Councillor Graham Henson (Portfolio Holder for Performance, Customer Services and Corporate Services)
	Question 3:  
“Why have you not extended to us the same courtesy I always extended to you to ensure you were always briefed on business cases before they were passed and why, in relation to the Mobile and Flexible Working, did the Corporate Director move the arranged briefing to 22nd February on the basis it wouldn’t go to Cabinet until March?”



